
Your negotiating team will meet the employer to begin bargaining a 
collective agreement on Sept. 28.

Thanks to the survey completed by members, we know which workplace 
issues are your priorities. Armed with this information, we will push for 
a fair contract that works for you and that will create good working 
conditions.

As bargaining progresses, it’s important that members show support 
for your negotiating team. Solidarity with each other and your team are 
essential parts of the bargaining process.

If you have questions, concerns or comments, please contact a member of 
the negotiating team.
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Bargaining begins Sept. 28
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